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9 am-4 pm, Monday-Thursday 

 
QEP OFFICE 
318-274-6014 

The QEP Mathematics 
Clinic will be available, 
January 31, 2012  Mon-
day through Thursday, 
9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. un-
til May 10, 2012 in the 
A.C. Lewis Library, 
Room 116.  
 
To find out how the 
Mathematics Clinic can 
help you succeed please 
contact Shakira Hardison 
in Long-Jones Hall Room 
128 or by e-mail at hardi-
sons@gram.edu, because  

MATH DOES  

MATTER! 

“Like the crest of 
a peacock so is 
mathematics at 
the head of all 
knowledge” 
Anonymous 


